
Corrigendum		
To	

Vacancy	Advertisements	
	

	
A. Dated:	 28th	 May	 2020	 for	 the	 Positions	 of	 (i)	 Senior	 Consultant	 (UIP-Supply	 Chain)	 and	 (ii)	 Senior	

Consultant	(Vaccine	&	Logistics)	
	
B. Dated:	11th	June	2020	for	the	Positions	of	(i)	Consultant-Database	Developer	(RBSK	(Short	Term)	and	(ii)	

Senior	Consultant-Web	Developer	(RBSK)	(Short	Term)	
	
The	last	date	for	receiving	of	applications	for	the	above	mentioned	positions	are	being	extended	for	a	period	
of	5	days	i.e	till	from	22nd	June	2020.	This	is	being	done	due	to	Technical	Glitch	occurred	on	the	website	of	
NHSRC.	
	
	

S/d:	Principal	Administrative	Officer,	NHSRC	
	


